

Office of the Governor

MEMORANDUM NO. 63

TO:

DR. NELSON PAGUIRIGAN

Provincial Health Officer & Chief of Hospital, GFNDMH

All CHIEFS OF HOSPITALS

ALL MUNICIPAL/CITY HEALTH OFFICIALS

SUBJECT:

INCLUSION OF LSI UNDERTAKING IN MEDICAL CERTIFICATES

TO BE ISSUED TO ALL LSIS SEEKING TRAVEL PERMITS

DATE:

June 30, 2020

The spike in the resurgence of COVID-19 infections in the province involving returning Locally Stranded Individuals (LSIs) necessitates additional measures for a seamless LGU-to-LGU coordination for the safe return of our LSIs as well as to establish a more efficient system of contact tracing and response should any of these individuals test positive for COVID-19 upon their arrival in our province. As of today, data shows that we already have eleven (11) LSIs who tested positive for COVID-19.

In this regard, you are directed to comply with the Advisory issued by the League of Provinces of the Philippines (LPP), through National President, Gov. Presbiterio J. Velasco, Jr., to incorporate in the outgoing LSIs as part of the requirements for travel permit, an undertaking that the LSI shall notify the focal person of the receiving LGU at least three (3) days before their arrival and to indicate in the Medical Certificate the name and contact number of the focal persons in the receiving province.

For ready reference and to facilitate your compliance, attached hereto are the following:

- 1. Template for Medical Certificate with LSI Undertaking
- 2. Directory of Governors and their Focal Persons.

You are also ordered to widely disseminate this to all DOH accredited physicians in our jurisdiction.

Strict compliance is enjoined.

1 41-

RODOLFO T. ALBANO III

GOVERNOR



